
 

 

 
 

Summer Reading 

Students Entering Grade 2 in August 

 

Another school year is ending and the long days of summer lie 

ahead. As leisure time activities start to take precedence over 

academic endeavors, please keep reading high on your child’s list 

of summer activities. Just like other skills your children are 

learning, such as how to hit a baseball or play the piano, reading 

needs to be practiced every day to maintain and strengthen skills. It 

is important for your child to continue to read each day during the 

summer vacation so that the skills he/she has worked so hard to 

learn in First Grade will not slip away! Attached you will find a 

“Summer Reading Log” for your child to record the books they 

read over the summer.  Please feel free to print out as many as you 

need. You will also find a book report form. Your child should 

choose just one of the books they read to do a report on. You 

should return your child’s completed work with them on the first 

day of school in August. Happy reading! 

 

Mrs. Pierson and Mrs. Pearce 
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